
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 
Nurture  Enrich  Inspire Wednesday 31st March 2021 

Message from Mrs Money 

www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk       01252 837538     info@sandringham.kite.academy 

 
 

Wow, what a term it has been! Christmas seems such a long time ago 

now, as does the last school closure. The children have settled 

amazingly well and have really made us all feel so proud of them over 

the last few weeks as they have adjusted to the new ‘norm’. I really 

hope that as families you are recovering too after what has been a long 

and very challenging start to the year for us all. 

 

This week we have celebrated children’s outstanding behaviour and 

good manners at my Golden Tea Party. This is such a special event 

where the children get to talk about their favourite things at school 

over a cup of ‘cool’ chocolate and a yummy cake. Following on from the 

golden theme, all of the children have been trying to be ‘fantastic, 

amazing and spectacular’ in order to get a ticket to go in the golden 

egg. And yes they all really are fantastic so succeeded in that 

challenge! Today we pulled some names out of the hat to win an Easter 

egg. Thankyou to Miss Randles and Mrs Sewrey for coming into school 

in incredible Easter costumes and helping to give out the prizes. We 

held a socially distanced whole school assembly on the playground and 

danced, sang and laughed together…it was just wonderful! 

 

Please continue to keep the school informed over the Easter holidays 

of any Covid related illness or test results in your families. Please copy 

in all of the below email addresses as we are monitoring these between 

us: info@sandringham.kite.academy, info2@sandringham.kite.academy 

and head@sandringham.kite.academy 

 

I am hoping that the sun continues to shine for the holidays to enable 

us all to enjoy being outdoors. I am sure that many eggs and hot cross 

buns will be eaten however it is also good to pause and appreciate a 

sense of hope as we look forward to lockdown rules slowing easing, 

infection rates continuing to reduce, allowing plenty of opportunities to 

be together with loved ones and life returning to normal. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter break. I look forward to seeing you 

again on Monday 19th April.  

 

 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

Please ensure you book 

your lunches online and 

choose them with your 

children. We are not able 

to change menu choices on 

the day if the children say 

they don’t like what you 

have chosen for them! 

 

LIP BALMS 

Please do not send lip 

balms into school. Children 

are keen to show and 

share them with each 

other and this is not Covid 

safe. 

 

MEDICINES 

We can only administer or 

hold in school medicines 

/creams which have a 

prescription from the 

Doctors. This includes 

hand soaps and hand 

creams. Forms for 

prescribed medicines are 

available from the office. 

 

UNIFORM 

Please ensure that 

children are in full uniform 

and hat coats, water 

bottles and sunhats in 

school every day. 

 

INSET DAYS 

Fri 28th May 

Mon 7th June 

Wed 21st July 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk/
mailto:info@sandringham.kite.academy
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SANDRINGHAM NEWS 

HAPPY EASTER FROM US ALL! 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fgallery.yopriceville.com%2FFree-Clipart-Pictures%2FEaster-Pictures-PNG%2FTransparent_Happy_Easter_with_Bunny_PNG_Clipart_Picture&psig=AOvVaw0waaS5QaImNR8JfulD9i3c&ust=1617295507457000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPCE7Nb82u8CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fcreazilla.com%2Fnodes%2F8414-easter-basket-clipart&psig=AOvVaw0waaS5QaImNR8JfulD9i3c&ust=1617295507457000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPCE7Nb82u8CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 

Monday 19th April ~ Children return to school 

Friday 30th April ~ Let’s Get Physical Day (in school event) 

Monday 3rd May ~ Bank Holiday  

Monday 10th May ~ Super Scientists Day (in school event) 

Thursday 13th May ~ Parents Evening 3.30-5.30pm 

Monday 17th May ~ Parents Evening 4-7pm 

Monday 24th May ~ Creative Arts Week (in school event) 

Thursday 27th May ~ School finishes for half term 

Friday 28th May ~ INSET DAY ~ school closed to all children 

 
 

 

SUMMER TERM DIARY DATES 
 

Please Note: events marked with * will only be able to take place if 

Government guidelines permit at the time. 
 

SUMMER TERM ~ FIRST HALF 
 

SUMMER TERM ~ SECOND HALF 
 

Monday 7th June ~ INSET DAY ~ school closed to all children 

Tuesday 8th June ~ Feeling Good Week (in school event) 

                               ~ Year 2 Trip to Milestones Museum * 

Thursday 10th June ~ Class Photos and Nursery Individual Photos 

Tuesday 15th June ~ Year 1 Trip to Brooklands Museum *  

 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 

SUMMER TERM ~ SECOND HALF cont. 
 

Wednesday 16th June ~ Reception Trip to Bocketts Farm * 

 

Friday 18th June ~ Father’s Day Assemblies 9.15 (Y1+2) / 10.15 (R+N) *  

Tuesday 22nd June ~ Hedgehogs Class Assembly to Parents 9.15am * 

                       ~ New Parents Evening for Reception Intake 21/22 

Wednesday 23rd June ~ Foxes Parent Lunch at 12pm * 

Monday 28th June ~ Sports Day * 

Tuesday 29th June ~ Otters Class Assembly to Parents 9.15am * 

Wednesday 30th June ~ Moving Up Day ~ children visit new classes 

Thursday 1st July ~ Moles Class Assembly to Parents 9.15am * 

Friday 2nd July ~ Reserve Sports Day * (if needed due to weather on 28/6) 

Wednesday 7th July ~ Rabbits Parent Lunch at 12pm * 

Thursday 8th July ~ Squirrels Class Assembly to Parents 9.15am * 

Wednesday 15th July ~ Year 2 Leavers Play to Parents at 10am * 

                           ~ Celebration Afternoon for families 3.15-5pm * 

Monday 19th July ~ Year 2 Beach Party 

                               ~ Nursery Family Fun Day 

 

Tuesday 20th July ~ End of Term for all children 


